
 an update on the matters covered in 
the annual meeting of the University 
community held earlier that day;  

• an update on the key initiatives from 
the Transforming Culture project, 
including the Integrity Unit’s activities 
during its first month of operation;  

• financial sustainability; 
• an update on the philanthropic funds 

received in 2022;  
• the University joining the Biodiversity 

Council;  
• staff and student awards and 

recognition; including the successful 
ARC Centre for Excellence bids; and 

• 
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